
Hello LSLPC Members, 

 

The chemical treatment was done this morning except for the North Shores canal.  I am trying to 

determine when the canal can be treated.   

 

There would have been a potential fish kill in the canal due to lack of oxygen, NOT from the chemicals 

themselves.  The chemicals would reduce the plant/algae oxygen production and with the heat and 

limited amount of water and very little movement/exchange of water, then the fish could suffocate. 

 

I wanted to thank everyone for the outstanding cooperation from all SAD Members - there was literally 

no traffic on the lake today as requested.  This gives the chemical treatment the very best possible 

chance for success.  Thanks to all. 

 

More information on the canal when I get it 

 

 

John 

 


